
 

 

December 2023 

New video: “The Truth about Lying – Part 2” is now available at buscandolaverdad.org. 

Working Heartily 
 

By the time of writing this newsletter, 2023 is almost gone, and might be gone by the time you read this. It 
has been a wonderful year, with lots of challenges, but God has been with us and helped us to overcome all 
of them. Moving is never easy, but we are grateful to God for all the brethren who have supported this work 
of the Lord and helped us during this transition. The apostle Paul, to the Christians at Colossae wrote, 

“And whatsoever ye do, do it heartily, as to the Lord, and not unto men” (Colossians 3:23, KJV). 

That biblical principle has been a vital part of everything we do at the Spanish Bible School. This is just a 
brief list of things accomplished this year: 

 58 videos covering 4 Bible courses (Galatians, Philippians, Colossians, and I Corinthians). 
 27 topical videos, including two seminars (Biblical Leadership, Evangelism Simplified). 
 4 congregations in 2 countries were trained on Evangelism Simplified. 
 1 congregation was trained on Biblical Leadership. 
 More than 2500 subscribers to the Spanish dedicated YouTube channel. 
 Viewers from more than 25 countries, even some where Spanish is not a native language. 
 More than 615,000 video views.  
 Hundreds of souls contacting us to learn more about the truth of God’s Word and complimenting 

the efforts made by the School. 
 At least one baptism as result of a soul seeking for the truth, watching our content, and reaching 

out to find a local congregation to be baptized and continue growing. 

It is not one man’s job, but the effort of many who do it heartily to please our Lord. Lord willing, 2024 will 
be a very busy year as well, but we rejoice and are grateful for the opportunity to serve God through this 
ministry. If you are currently supporting this work, thank you so much for allowing us the opportunity to 
reach the Spanish-speaking world with the word of God. If you would like to know more about this work, 
or are considering to support it, please do not hesitate to reach out to us and we will be more than glad to 
visit you or have a video call to let you know how, together, we can serve God in helping the lost to find the 
truth while also helping the saved in reaching the world. Also, if you would like to watch a short video 
about the School and what we do, in English, please visit spanishbibleschool.org 

 
May God bless you and your family richly today, this coming year, and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://buscandolaverdad.org/la-verdad-sobre-la-mentira-p2/
https://spanishbibleschool.org/

